
 
 

                                                       

 

March 15, 2024 

 

Mr. Scott Righini 

Facility Manager 

St. George’s Episcopal Church 

1 Park Court 

Durham, NH  03824 

 

Re:   St. George’s Church – Solar Array 

 

Dear Scott, 

 

The Durham Historic District Commission approved your application to install a freestanding solar 

array at St. George’s Church at its meeting on March 7, 2024.  The application was approved as 

submitted.  As you know, your application for site plan review must be approved by the Planning 

Board. 

 

Please coordinate with Audrey Cline, Code Administrator, for the necessary building permits, once 

the review process is complete.  Thank you for your cooperation in the review process.  My best 

regards. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

Michael Behrendt, Town Planner 

 

cc: (all via email)   

Historic District Commission   

Audrey Cline, CEO 

TOWN OF DURHAM 
Historic District Commission 

8 Newmarket Rd 

Durham, New Hampshire 03824-2898 

(603) 868-8064    

Michael Behrendt, Town Planner 

mbehrendt@ci.durham.nh.us 
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